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5th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
 
 
Ash Lea School are having an Arts week next week to celebrate the bringing 
in of the Chinese New Year. This year we are welcoming the year of the Ox.  
Each class has been assigned one of the Zodiac Animals featured in the story 
an we are wanting to see your creative flare to make your class animal. There 
are also activities that are to do with Music, Cooking, Art and Dance. Although 
some of you are home learning you will still be able to access these activities 
and take part in the festivities to welcome in the Lunar New Year.  
  
 
Please take lots and lots of photos and videos, these can then be uploaded to 
the Parent Portal and will mean we can still celebrate the artistic 
achievements of the week.  
  
 
Thanks for your continued work, and I look forward to seeing your fantastic 
creations!  
  
 
 
James Sheppard  
 
 


